
WHY SHOULD I JOIN THE OLD KINGSTONIANS’ ASSOCIATION? HERE'S WHY! 

• you will receive our regular newsletters, packed with news, nostalgia and photographs 

• you will have access to the password-protected Memory Lane page on our website, which 

has members' memories of their time at our school 

• we can help to arrange mini-reunions with your school friends; there's nothing quite like 

catching up with people you haven't seen in years! 

• we can try to reconnect you with your schoolfriends via email and/or telephone, subject to 

data protection regulations 

• we can conduct research into any aspect of the history of our school, including trying to find 

out if any of your ancestors went to the school 

• you will help us to achieve long-term sustainability of the Association, so we can carry on our 

work far into the future 

• last but by no means least, you will be helping us to keep alive the memories of your great 

school. 

Go on, you know you want to! 

 


